Dear Colleague,

the 2nd edition of VitReEx (Vitreo-Retinal Experience) - Biennial International
Retina Meeting - was originally scheduled for 2020 but eventually cancelled due to
the outbreak of the pandemic. Health concerns led us to postpone the meeting to
2023, when we hope we can hold it in safety conditions.

According to this, we like to announce that VitReEX will be held in Venice on May

11-13, 2023. Three full and intense days, with a multiple and varied selection of
topics related to medical and surgical retinal pathologies, presented by the world’s
leading experts.

We truly hope you will join us for VitReEX 2023/

Luigi Caretti, Giuseppe Querques and Stanislao Rizzo




